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R GeorgiaPacific Corporation 2212 Dickerson Road j
Ay F.C. Box 558 |
: Gaylord, Michigan 49735 |
Telephone (517) 732-5151 |
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January 5, 1989

Division of Industrial & Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Attached is an NRC Form 314 requesting termination of

NRC License No. 21-18583-02 which expires on March 31, 1989,
Please note that the licensee is Champion International;
however, ownership of the source changed twice since license
renewal in 1984, Tne first change was to that of U.S.
Plywood Corporation. Shortly thereafter, the mill at which
the source was located changed ownership again when Georgia-
Pacific Corporation purchased U.S. Plywood Corporation.
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Included with the Form 314 are copies of the Texas
Nuclear, "Shipper's Declaration For Dangerous Goods" and
"Acknowledgement of Receipt of Radioactive Material".

If further information is needed regarding this set of
forms, please contact Larry Couture or Guenter Hennig at
Georgia-Pacific Corporation, P.0. Bex 558, Gaylord, MI 49735,
(PHONE: 517-732-5151). Thank you.
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